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In Order No. 19-189 entered May 29, 2019, in Docket No. UE 350, (The Order) the Public 
Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) approved an annual power cost request.  In 
response to The Order, Idaho Power submitted its Compliance Filing Advice No. 19-08 on May 
30, 2019. The filing complies with the Commission’s decision in UE 350, the Company’s 
Annual Power Cost Update (APCU). 
Staff finds the attached tariff sheets filed by the Company to be true and accurate representations 
of the agreement entered into by parties and confirmed by Commission Order No. 19-189. 
No major changes to verbiage or meaning were made to the tariffs. The only unusual update was 
to include Schedule 5, a recently approved schedule, in the list of applicable schedules. The rest 
of the changes made were commensurate with normal updates to power costs which occurs 
annually. 
The checks and analytic tasks required to affirm the accuracy of rates included the following: 

• Confirm that the prices contained in the current and filed Tariffs conform to those agreed 
upon in the UG 350 Stipulation and ultimately approved by the Commission. 

• Confirm that all date, revision numbers, and other minor changes are correct and proper. 
Staff verified that the specific impacts authorized by The Order will be achieved by the tariff 
pages as filed. 


